
FEBRUARY 13, 2018 
TEENS AND 
TECHNOLOGY 
Panel of Local Experts to Address Common Issues 

Take a few minutes during parent-teacher conferences to come 

listen and ask questions about teens and technology use. The 

panel will include Detective Kelly Zaugg, Saratoga Springs Police 

Officer; Blaine Edman, Director of Technology for Alpine School 

District; Jennifer Webb, Vista Heights Student Counselor; and Mr. 

Todd Dawson, Principal of Vista Heights Middle School. 

What safeguards 

does the school use 

to keep students safe 

online? 

____ 

What should I do if 

my child is being 

cyberbullied? 

____ 

What resources can 

help keep kids safe 

on their phones? 

____ 

Ask panel experts 

any questions that 

are on your mind! 

VISTA HEIGHTS 

MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Auditorium 

Two sessions: 
4:15 – 4:45 p.m. 

5:30 – 6:00 p.m. 

Click here to submit a 
question for the panel

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc77UAgsvbOslzvLXPGnBD_WixER5hXNnY8V1cz8Pxd6oBhZg/viewform



